NSEE MASK CARE

Dear NSEE Parents,

Students are asked to bring two masks to school:
* one to wear to get on the bus and in common areas
* one can be stored in a ziplock bag in their backpack

to be used as a backup

Other Info:
* Please send a plastic container (with a lid) to school

each day to store their mask while they are in gym
class, the cafeteria and outside.
* Please label your container with your child's name.
¢ The container should have a lid on it that your child

can open and close themselves.




